
15th July 2015 

CAKE SALE 
 

Dear Pupils and Parents 
 
We would like to raise money to buy some new playground 
toys for all the children. So we would like to invite you to 
our school cake sale on the last day of term (Wednesday 
22nd July). We would appreciate if pupils and parents 
could bake small cakes which we can sell for 50p each. 
The cakes will need to be brought to school in the 
morning. We will sell the cakes during break time for 
pupils to buy, so please remember to bring some money. 
We will also open our stall in the afternoon at the 
beginning of our school picnic to give parents an 
opportunity to buy as well. 

 
Thank you for your support 
 

Your School Council.   
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